Director of the Swedish FSA: Hedge funds
could be a danger to the economy

According to the Director of the Swedish FSA Ingrid Bonde, hedge funds may prove to be
an unstable factor in the financial industry.

In an interview with Swedish daily Dagens Industri conducted last week, Director of the Swedish
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